
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

February 27, 2013 

 

 

Oregon Fire Chiefs Association  

Oregon Fire Directors Association  

1284 Court Street NE 

Salem, OR 97301  

 

 

 

 

 

Directors,  

 

 

The Lane County Fire Defense Board would like to formally oppose SB 422. On February 21
st
 the Lane 

County Fire Defense Board voted unanimously to oppose SB 422.  

 

This bill would allow rural fire districts to contract with law enforcement for areas that are not funded or 

underfunded. The Lane County Fire Defense Board believes that this bill will have a negative impact on 

the mission we are currently charged to provide.  

 

The Lane County Fire Defense Board is comprised of twenty-two fire and emergency medical service 

agencies in Lane County.  

 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Chad Minter, Chief LCFDB 


